
  
 

 

 

 

September 7, 2023  

 

Board Memo 115-2023: NC District Mars Hill Robbery  

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed of an incident that took place on September 5th in Mars Hill, NC. Please see 

details below. 

 

 

On September 5, 2023, at approximately 1:07pm RCA Teresa Ramsay was out on R001 at 224 Spring Drive in 

Mars Hill NC 28754 when someone approached her vehicle and pulled her out of her car. She was beaten badly 

and the vehicle was stolen with approximately 170 parcels and all the mail for most of the route. She was taken 

by ambulance to Mission Emergency room in Asheville.  The police, the inspectors and the sheriff departments 

are investigating to find her 2015 Jeep. Her DOB is 09-11-1977.  Management has been in touch with EAP and 

will offer it to all employees and their families. 

 

Additional information was received that employee was shot in the face during robbery and underwent 

successful surgery.  She remains in intensive care.  Suspect was apprehended this morning.  

 

We will keep you posted on any updates. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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